
 
 

   PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

ADJUSTMENT TO BANKING HOURS FOR WALK-IN 

CUSTOMERS 

 

In response to the ongoing spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19), Bank 

of Jamaica will be adjusting its opening hours for over-the-counter 

transactions effective Wednesday, 25 March 2020, until further advised. 

In this regard, the Bank will be open to the public as follows:  

 Mondays to Thursdays, 9:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 

 Fridays, 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  

Bank of Jamaica regrets any inconvenience that this temporary change 

in banking hours may cause and encourages all to continue to take the 

necessary steps to remain safe. 


